
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

24th June 2024 

Dear Parents/Carers,            

As you know, your child has made a costume and has been rehearsing a dance to be performed as 
part of the St Paul’s Carnival.  They have been fortunate to work with some talented professional art-
ists and this is a wonderful opportunity to celebrate their work in the community. The whole group are 
needed to ensure it is performed as it has been intended and so your child’s attendance is important! 

Y5 will be performing at Circomedia, Portland Square in the morning of Saturday 5th July. We will 
meet at school at 10am and walk the children to the venue. When the performance is finished the 
children will be walked back to Bannerman Road and we should return by 12:00 midday. Parents and 
spectators are welcome to be in the audience so if you would like to accompany the group walking, 
please say on the reply slip below. 

Children should come to school wearing dark/black clothes that they can wear their costume on top 
of. Children should also bring a full water bottle. 

If you have any questions, please do speak to your child’s class teacher. 

Many thanks 

 

 

Natalie Shepherd 

Acting Deputy Headteacher 

-------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Please return this reply slip to your class teacher by Friday 27th June. 

 

My child __________________________________________ (child’s name) will be attending the St Paul’s 
Carnival event at Circomedia on Saturday 5th July. 

I will bring them to school at 10am and collect them at 12:00 midday. 

I am able / I am unable (delete as appropriate) to walk with the children to and from the venue. 

Signed: ______________________________________________________ 


